

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent Mrs. Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent

FROM:

Althea Hurt, Director of Human Resources

DATE:

June 5, 2024

RE:

Item for the JUNE Board Meeting - Assistant Athletic Director at MWMS

Tim Ridley, principal of Mount Washington Middle School, requests to add an Assistant Athletic Director position. This will be for the 2024-2025 school year. This stipend position will be paid from SBDM funds.

Attachment: Memo from Principal Ridley







To:

Althea Hurt, Director of Human Resources

From:

Tim Ridley, Principal

Date:

6/5/24

Re:

Assistant Athletic Director Position

Mt. Washington Middle School would like to request to add an Assistant Athletic Director position. This position will support the Athletic Director and be paid for by SBDM funds. This position was approved by SBDM on 6/4/24. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

Tim Ridley

Tim Ridley



BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION



